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THE ROTARY CLUB of CAMPBELLTOWN (SA) Inc. 

Club NEWSLETTER Date Monday 20 September 21-Mtg 2556 
Postal Address PO Box 438   Campbelltown SA 5074 

Secretary: 0412 236 503 (Frank Orlando) rcc9510secretary@gmail.com 

Club Email: campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au  Web: www.campbelltown.Rotaryclub.org.au 

Shed contact numbers:  Arrange Pickups: 8337 3377.  

Bulletin Editor: Bruce Barnes – Phone 0407 724 699, email: editor20rcc@gmail.com  

 

 Rotary International President: Shekhar Mehta  District Governor 9510: Jeff Neale & wife Jenny  

 

If you are unable to perform your duties, PLEASE ARRANGE a SUBSTITUTE and advise your 

replacement to David Munro 0418 845 644. If bringing Guests, please advise David. 

IF YOU ARE GOING TO BE DELAYED STARTING YOUR DUTIES, PLEASE ORGANISE A ROTARIAN TO 

DEPUTISE FOR YOU UNTIL YOU CAN GET THERE.                               More info   Here 

 

 

             

 

               DATE 

2021 

 

 

 

Mon 27th       

Sept 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 4th       

October 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 11th       

October 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 18th       

October 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 
Speaker   John Schubert Michael Neale 

 

Program 

No Meeting in lieu 

of RYLA Wind up 

meeting Sept 23rd 

at Marche Club 

Labour Day 

PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 

ROTARY 

INFORMATION 

 

Chair  NO MEETING Athar Yagoub  

Rotary 

Information 

    

Plaques & 

Fellowship 

    

Cashier 1     

Cashier 2     

Steward 1     

Steward 2 

 

    

Raffle     

TIME 6:00 FOR 6.30 PM  6:00 FOR 6.30 PM 6:00 FOR 6.30 PM 

Remarks Basic Education and 

Literacy Month 

Basic Education and 

Literacy Month 

Basic Education and 

Literacy Month 
Basic Education and 

Literacy Month 

mailto:rcc9510secretary@gmail.com
mailto:campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au
http://www.campbelltown.rotaryclub.org.au/
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200628-2501-Changeover/editor20rcc@gmail.com
https://www.rotary.org/en/shekhar-mehta-says-serving-others-changes-lives-including-our-own
https://rotary9510.org/page/district-governor-21-22
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/667a71c5-0992-431d-b9e1-9b607c5c59a5/1/
https://www.rotary.org/en/2018-19-rotary-president-selected
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2021-2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS: -  

PRESIDENT  Stephany Martin  

VICE PRESIDENT   Jim Silvestri 

PRESIDENT ELECT Michael McCabe  

IMM PAST PRESIDENT Vince Belperio 

SECRETARY  Frank Orlando 

TREASURER  Babu Kanagasabai  

COMMUNITY SERVICE Elizabeth Gagliardi 

FUNDRAISING  Jim Silvestri 

INTERNATIONAL               Margaret Northcote 

Membership                     Damian Leach 

Fellowship                Denise Dinham  

YOUTH                    Maria Figg 

VOCATIONAL SERVICE Jane Gascoigne  

PUBLIC IMAGE                     Alyssa Morran 

PI wants your PI articles or photos -Please email to  
RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com  
 

List of Committee Members is Here  
  Club Service officers etc. 

Welfare Officer:  Peter Rumbelow  8337 5249 / peter@rumbelow.net 

Sergeant:  Aaron Stobie  0431 213 870 /  aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au 

Attendance: David Munro  0418 845 644/: davidrmunro@icloud  

Bulletin:  Bruce Barnes 0407 724 699 / editor20rcc@gmail.com 

Shed Convenor :  Benny Bosman ( Deputy : John Russo)  

Historian: Peter Rumbelow                     Auditor: Dean Crook 

Risk Management: Michael Mc Cabe       

Rotary Information & Program : Damian Leach        Property: Bill Allan 

Sound: Frank Augello   

Public Officer: Jeff Neale 

Webmaster/Database/Social Media: Public Image Committee 

Public Relations: Alyssa Morran                   Program: Damian Leach  

Photographer: Enzo Piperone 

Art Show Convenor: Michael McCabe (cont.) 

CROE - Mal Hansen 

 

o After acting Sergeant Garth’s invocation & loyal toast, President Steph welcomed 

members & guest Damien Mercurio. A special welcome to guest speaker Michael Neale, his 

father and charter member Reg Neale. 

o   In lieu of the RYLA graduation dinner tomorrow night, there is NO meeting next 

Monday. 

 

• Secretary Frank Orlando 

o There is a Board meeting at Frank’s home tonight & thanks to Board members for the 

prompt delivery of their minutes. 

o We have received a Certificate of Appreciation from Shelter Box thanks to PP Vince and 

his Board. 

 

• Fellowship Director Denise Dinham thanked those who attended the social night last Friday at the 

Sussex Hotel. A good time had by all. 

 

• Community Service Director Elizabeth Gagliardi announced, that as it is the 4th Wed of the 

month, the Community Connections Café is on again, this Wed 10:30am to 1pm at the Margary Dunn 

Centre 138 Montacute Rd, Campbelltown.  

      Elizabeth said the message is getting out there and it is really pleasing that numbers are growing 

steadily (approx. 20 attended at the last Connections Café). 

 (It is featured in this link kindly provided by Honorary member Mayor Jill Whittaker in this month’s 

Campbelltalks. 
  https://www.campbelltown.sa.gov.au/council/latest-news/campbelltalk-september-2021 and on 

Council’s Facebook page featuring Vince in a starring role.) 

  

• Nikki Rowe announced the Youth Committee’s 

project to erect a fence around the Vege patch at 

the Paradise Primary School is finally finished. 

Thanks to all involved especially the those who 

helped at the recent working bees. They were 

Foreman No1, Jim Silvestri, who is not only good 

mechanic but also knows how to dig post holes in 

mostly the right place. Jim was ably assisted by 

Gus DeAngelis Foreman No 2, his mate Reno who 

if you ever want to put a fence up , these are the 

guys to do it, no need for any design plans , they 

just get on with it , & keep Jim busy . Also assisted 

by rouseabout Bruce Barnes on the crowbar which 

was essential to fix Jim’s holes if they were out! No1- Foreman Jim promised each of the helpers, in 

mailto:%20RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com
mailto:%20RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/83e7eb1b-e358-4f57-aff6-259e8b4a374f/1/
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210712-2545-DG%20Year+Reg%20N/peter@rumbelow.net
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210712-2545-DG%20Year+Reg%20N/aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au
mailto:davidrmunro@icloud
mailto:editor20rcc@gmail.com
https://www.campbelltown.sa.gov.au/council/latest-news/campbelltalk-september-2021
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lieu of wages, a genuine 4 corner, personally knotted handkerchief hardhat as per the photo above, 

courtesy The Irish Times.  

 (Editor’s note: Nikki wore many hats -She was our cheery project manager, supervisor, gopher for 

this, gopher that, fence holder upper, concreter as well as providing the smoko-That’s six hats Jim).  

              

• Youth Director Maria reported that she went to the RYLA camp last night and everyone was having 

fun. Thank you, members, for your support. Remember the RYLA graduation Dinner is this Thursday 

23 September at the Marche Club. 

 

• John Russo reminded all of the monthly Benjamin St Shed Sale, this Saturday and help is also 

needed to prepare this Friday morning. 

 

• Susan Harris (Conference Chair) announced the team leaders for various roles and 

responsibilities for the District Conference. 

Many thanks to John Schubert (Dep Chair) who has finalised this list and for Jane Gascoigne for her 

important preliminary work. 

Each Team leader will now then let their team know who is in their team. 

We have tried to cater for preferences and interests. 

We have also taken the liberty to include partners. 

Any questions? Please ask John or Susan. 

Looking forward to a very successful Conference 1-3 April 2022 in Tanunda. 

Back Stage-Bruce Barnes and Mal and Val Hansen working with Penni-Anne from District 

Coffee Station-Mary Lynch 

Conference Bags and gift wrapping-Denise Dinham 

Conference Dinner-Elizabeth Gagliardi 

Catering apart from Conference Dinner-Netty and Manfred Heinrich 

Fundraising and Sponsorship-Jeff Blanco 

Guest Speaker Convenor-Michael 

McCabe 

Program Book-Bruce Barnes 

Quiz night Liaison-Gail Casey 

Registration Desk-John Schubert 

Showcase/House of Friendship-

Benny Bosman and Ralph Holmes 

Stage decoration-Garth Holmes 

Sunday Church Service-Aaron 

Stobie 

Tours-Margaret Beare 

Transport Logistics-Frank Augello 

Venue Ushers-TBA 

Welcome Guide-TBA 

 

 

  Go to https://rotary9510.org/sitepage/conference-2022 and click on Registration Link as shown above  

 

https://rotary9510.org/sitepage/conference-2022
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Induction of new member Jim Beare     

 
• Margaret Beare  introduced her husband Jim who is being inducted into the Club & Rotary  

    Margaret & Jim have been married for 48 years & when she joined in Dec 19 , Jim said he was 

happy to just be on the sidelines and look , but tonight Jim is going to be one of us ! 

• President Steph then inducted Jim into the Club & Rotary. 

• After being inducted , Jim said it was a dear friend who got them involved with helping people in 

Bali & inspired them to join Rotary . When Margaret joined 2years ago, Jim was a bit shy of 

meeting new people , but since she joined , he has partnered Margaret on many Rotary Do’s , 

including the shed and fundraisers. He was blown away with the Hawker Drought Relief event and 

saw first hand ,how everyone worked together 

within our Club & with others to make it a great 

success . The people reallly appreciated it, it 

made a real difference &  it was all worthwhile . 

He has made many friends in the Club , it is an 

honour to now be a member. Thank you very 

much. 

• President Steph congratulated Jim . Both Jim 

& Margaret are proud House Parents with the 

Ryla Camp  and have come down tonight  from 

the Hills especially for the meeting  & will be 

returning there straight after . Jim will be serving 

with Fundraising under Jim Silvestri & John 

Russo his mentor. 

Pic Above : left to right: Secretary Frank 

Orlando,President Steph,inductee Jim Beare , Fundraising Director Jim Silvestri, Mentor John Russo and 

Margaret Beare . 

 
 

ROTARY INFORMATION- The Role of the Treasurer – By Babu Kanagasabai 

 

 
• Treasurer Babu gave a detailed account of the treasurer’s role . 

This is the second time that Babu has been the treasurer . His first was in 2019-2020 , taking on the role at 

short notice after the sad sudden death in August of the then treasurer Lee Alderhoven,  

          At the time Michael McCabe was a fantastic  teacher and Babu a willing student ! 

Officially the Role of Rotary Club Treasurer is to :-  

• Manage club funds 

• Collect and submit dues and fees 

• Report on the state of your club’s finances 

• Work with The Rotary Foundation 

• Pay or view your club invoice.  

 

A practical shortlist of the treasurer’s role is :- Be responsible for the money in & out;record & book 

keeping in MYOB;banking;  bank reconciliations; issue of authorised cheques; attendance at meetings , 

events & functions to perform treasurers duties;payment of bills once approved;providing a float, 

collection of moneies  for events  such as the Shed; fundraisers; pay the meeting venue (eg San Giorgio’s) 

invoice based on meals & people attending as supplied by attendance officer etc  

 There are 7 Bank accounts and 4 signatories . All accounts are Audited. 

A typical week :- Monday is the meeting , Tues-visit the shed & Banking ,Wed-enter into MYOB, every 

week bank statements and reconcile & must balance. Dean Fleming the auditor or Michael 

McCabe are a big help if there are any issues or queries. Thanks to them both. 
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Eg Before a Shed Sale-prepare float ,collect money, then Bank money. 

Do bank balances every month & report to the  Board meeting and Directors with regard to their spending 

and budget. 

 

 
Guest Speaker – Mr. Michael Neale  

Topic- Under the Bonnet, Bay to Birdwood 

 
 

• Chair Jeff Blanco introduced guest speaker  Michael Neale . 

Michael Neale was born into a motor industry family. Son of Reg and Shirley Neale, 

Reg a Charter Member of the Campbelltown Rotary Club, Michael (and his brother, 

District Governor Jeff) grew up attending Rotary family functions and he was heavily 

influenced by club members Tony Uren, Ian Reddy, Garth Holmes and Dave 

Richards. 

 

Michael made a successful career for himself outside of the family business, Paradise 

Motors, in corporate marketing for companies in Australia and the UK with a specific 

focus on strategy. Yet he retained a love for cars his whole life. 

 

In 1980, the first running of the Bay to Birdwood, Michael remembers being taken to stand on the side of 

the road to watch the passing parade. It was only for a brief while, perhaps 15 or 20 minutes as it was 

Sunday and there were church commitments. Yet in that short period of time, Michael fell in love with 

historic motoring and specifically the Bay to Birdwood. He couldn’t wait to be a participant. In 2016, 

Michael became the Chair of the Bay to Birdwood; an honour that surpassed even his childhood dreams. 

 

In September 2020, the Bay to Birdwood became the first public event in Australia (to our knowledge) to 

involve more that 50,000 people since the COVID-19 lockdowns. In the midst of the Delta outbreak, 

more contagious that previous variants, the 2021 parade and gatherings will not be able to proceed. The 

Bay to Birdwood has needed as much of Michael’s strategy expertise as his passion. 

 

Michael is Managing Director of strategy consulting firm Literally Brilliant, holds a master’s degree by 

Research in Marketing, is a Graduate of the Australian Institute of Company Directors, a Fellow of the 

Australian Marketing Institute, a Certified Practicing Marketer, a visiting fellow at the University of 

Adelaide Business School, and has recently had papers accepted into leading academic journals. He will 

share his insights from behind the scenes of the Bay to Birdwood, one of the world’s great historic 

motoring events. 

 

• Michael then spoke about the background and history of the Bay to Birdwood. 

The Bay to Birdwood Run was first held in 1980 when the 

Federation of Historic Motoring Clubs, SAS Channel Ten, 

and the National Motor Museum were invited to develop 

an event commemorating the issuing of the first South 

Australian driver’s licence in 1906 to Dr William A. 

Hargreaves. 

The original agreed concept was a biennial run for pre-

1950 vehicles from Glenelg (fondly known as “the Bay”) 

to the National Motor Museum in Birdwood. 

 

By 1990 the Run had established itself as Australia’s premier historic motoring 

event and had earned Australia wide recognition by winning the National 

Tourism Award as the best special event or festival staged in Australia. 
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Because of its high survival rate of old vehicles, Australia has become 

internationally recognised as one of the world’s major storehouses of historic 

vehicles. South Australia has the highest per capita rate of ownership of 

historic vehicles in the nation. The advantage of having the National Motor 

Museum in the Adelaide Hills, along with a well-established restoration 

regime, has resulted in the preservation of historic vehicles becoming an 

important part of the South Australian culture. 

 

As the number of interstate and country South Australian entrants grew, it was 

decided in 1986 to introduce a range of motoring and social activities around the Run under the title of 

Motorfest. In 1997 the Bay to Birdwood Classic was introduced for later model historic vehicles, making 

the Bay to Birdwood a yearly stalwart of 

South Australia’s event calendar. 

 

Since celebrating its 40th anniversary in 

2020, the Bay to Birdwood has been a joint 

celebration of historic motoring, open to all 

unmodified vehicles greater than 30 years of 

age (in line with historic registration 

regulations in South Australia). This annual 

celebration has now firmly established itself 

as an iconic event for both 

entrants and spectators alike. It is 

one of the world’s great historic 

motoring events! 

  

Due to covid the BayBay to Birdwood will this year be a purely online even from Sat 25-

Sunday 26 Sept . 

Link is HERE with interactive fun for motor enthusiasts as below .. 

 

 

 

https://baytobirdwood.history.sa.gov.au/


Page 7 of 12 

 

Michael  then shared some personal insights of the event for which he is so enthusiastic & proud. 

In his personal opinion, it is the world’s greatest motoring event; it is profoundly different ; it nearly 

always sells out and if it doesn’t ,precovid ,the weather was to blame. It has a 1700 vehicle capacity ; cars 

entered can range from rare ,expensive cars to a $500 historical classic . The event is embraced by the 

people of Adelaide;over 90,000 people line the route ; the winning vehicle must make the 72km journey 

to be eligible; the cars are driven by enthusiasts from all walks of life,means  and ages with the knowledge 

and unique characteristics and history of each car passed down from generation to generation. 

 

  Michael’s daughter Victoria , after some hesitation , is now proud to 

have learnt and  driven a 1930’s Hudson straight 8 . It has certainly 

made her appreciate older cars , their idiosyncracies and  has certainly 

made her a better & more appreciative driver. She will now be able to 

pass down the craft to the next generation to come. We are just 

custodians of these historic machines that are part of our heritage and 

laid the foundations to motorised transport. 

Michael reflected that the Bay to Birdwood Event is a 

significant Event . It is a celebration of a past era that is 

timeless & special, that we desire to celebrate , relive, 

enjoy and to pass on for generations. The greeks have 

two words for time, Kronos - chronos is 

quantitative,while  Kairos has a qualitative, permanent 

nature. A brush with eternity ,a real sense of history as 

exemplified by the  … 

                           

       The Bay to Birdwood . 

 

 

Pictured above left are President Steph, Michael Neale & Chair Jeff Blanco 

 

 
Latest District Publications Links are Here > 

Rotary Matters , September District Classifieds, Rotary Down Under , 

Rotary on the Move Zone 8. ,  District 9510 Website ; RDU Supplies 

 
• Margaret Beare  spoke recently  on the devastating effect of covid in Bali & 

Indonesia. All it takes is $1 a day to feed a family and she is seeking donations . 

Please  Contact Margaret on 0418 830 343 if you wish to help. 

• Club Membership fees/Subs 2021-2022 are Now Due –Click HERE 

for More Info 

 

 Please contact Babu on 0418 851 655  

 
 

• Info & Registration details for  Rotary Youth Programs -Apply Now.   More info HERE 

o National Youth Science Forum (NYSF) 

➢ 12 days from 10 to 25 January 2022 

➢ for students who are currently in year 11 and will be in year 12 in 2022 

o Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA-for 18-25yo)  

➢  19 April 19- Mon April 25 

 

please contact Maria Figg 0421 986 508, Youth Director RCC 

 

• The Rotary Foundation- Information about donating to Rotary’s own charity here. 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Cronus
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Kairos
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/newsletter/rotarymatters/oct2021/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/aa0e3209-b4f5-45b4-9b1e-42d13bfd5c01/1/
https://epubs.media/rotarydownunder/ezine/2021/643/
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/newsletter/onthemove/jun2021/
https://rotary9510.org/
http://rdusupplies.com.au/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/d3593291-3110-4bcb-8767-da95d1e260e7/1/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/c8d0b751-fc5b-4d34-a9b7-bc3dafda1518/1/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/4d034039-8e94-4bf6-ae83-3d0850aa2d0c/1/
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• Please visit and explore the new Club Runner website here   
https://rotarycampbelltown.org.au/   Once you logon you can check that your personal 

information is correct and you can easily update it. The site is a a great resource & promotion tool  

for all Club & Rotary Information.  If you are not sure of your login name or password, please 

contact  Alyssa Morran our PR Director .   

 

• Club History- for copies of any club photos/info etc., please provide the secretary with a USB greater 

than 12GB together with a Gold Pot donation and she will happily copy them for you.  

 

• Club Wine for sale-Please contact Brett Coombs 0421 323 699 to order.  

 

• Vocational Committee always seeking nominations for Pride of Workmanship and Business 

excellence Awards. Please contact Elizabeth Gagliardi. 

 Gd’day Possums–this is your page & remember “If it is to be- it is up to me.” Val & Mal’s motto  

 

• Dear readers ,Club Rotarian &  PP Joe Hudspith’s funeral 

(17/3/1929 - 4/9/2021)  was held at Harrison’s on Wed 22 Sept.  

A link to the service is HERE . 

 

 A copy of the eulogy presented by Peter Allen , on behalf of the Club  

is HERE.  

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with his wife Jule & family. 

 

 

• A message to all from Angela Ruotolo      

On the 7th October it will be the 1st Anniversary of Pat’s passing away. 

It is traditional to have a one year Mind Mass and I have arranged it for the 7th October at 7 

pm at the Annunciation Church  Montacute Road Hectorville. 

As there were restrictions the day Pat’s funeral was held, quite a few Rotarians were unable 

to attend. 

If anyone from the club wishes to attend his one year mass they are more than welcome. 

It will only be half to three quarter of an hour service. 

Thank you & Regards 

Angela Ruotolo  0478 168 030  

 

   

 Read all about it HERE on this BBC website 

 

 

 

 

 

https://rotarycampbelltown.org.au/
https://www.harrisonfunerals.com.au/live-streaming/client.html?nid=5d738d2c-ada4-4641-9ea9-1600c1a1e656
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/b5fa38d2-db5b-4a74-ac60-b0f3bf84ccf2/1/
https://www.bbc.com/future/article/20210901-the-strange-race-to-track-down-a-missing-billion-years
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Fines session by acting Sgt Garth (Sgt Aaron 0431 213 870 aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au)    

Babu is good with his treasurer role but he forgot his wallet; congrats to the Port Power fans 

performance last Sat & congrats to Ollie Wines winning the Brownlow – all 

Port fans pay up; Norwood lost; Margaret N organising musical chairs; Bulletin 

Editor reporting on fines last week viz those who have never died ,their hair-So 

please pay up, all  those who have never died !  

A video of Brian & Chris doing a great impromptu performance to their fans  at the 

fellowship/social night at the Sussex last Friday is Here      

  

• Welfare officer’s Report- (Please contact Peter Rumbelow on 0402 844 304 or peter@rumbelow.net ) 

Sadly, we have learned that PP Geoff Thorpe suffered a stroke but is mobile with the aid of a walker. 

His wife, Judith, is in care suffering from dementia. 

Geoff was the headmaster of Thorndon High School and Judith was also a senior educator. 

Now for some history leading to a welfare matter. 

Don Catford was the minister at the Dernancourt Uniting Church and joined our club in 1984. 

Ros Bond was also a minister at Dernancourt and was the first female inducted into our club in 1994. (that 

is beside the point) 

PP Kevin Hales worked at Port Hedland while Don Catford was the Padre catering for the Northwest area 

of Australia. He taught himself to fly and bought a plane to allow him to cover his vast parish. 

Kevin Hale’s wife, Alice, recently died. They live in Goolwa, and Kevin is active in Rotary there. 

Also, Don Catford was the CEO of the Port Adelaide Uniting mission and PP Lin Green (who is also in 

care with dementia) worked with him there. All of which illustrates that it’s a small world and that the 

web of Rotary greatly expands our relationships with interesting and committed members of society. 

For all those who are unwell, under treatment or convalescing and are mentioned in this 

column your Rotary family are sincerely thinking of you and your loved ones as your 

welfare and health are of concern to us all. May you get better soon. 

 
• Birthdays, Anniversaries Absences (to next meeting)  

Birthdays-Members:  Gus D (27 Sept), Reg N (29 Sept)  

Birthdays-Partners: Jim B (22 Sept), Mary D (24 Sept), Tina E (28 Sept), Renata A(Oct8) 

Induction Anniversaries: Graham W 1/10/2016)  

Leave of Absence Register:  Brad Silby 29 July 2021 to 30 June 2022 

 
Rotary Diary Dates & Notices 

 
•  Every Tuesday at the Shed:  A great social event for all members and partners and the backbone of 

our fundraising. Note Shed sales are generally the last Saturday of the month except as shown in red 

italics: - Subject to Covid Restrictions  

 

 

• Thursday 23 September- RYLA Dinner -6pm for 6:30pm Marche Club 

Paradise – Cost $42 each.  Please consider attending this function to celebrate 

with the RYLA students.   

Contact Maria 0421 986 508 for details /diet requirements/ booking    

 

• Thursday 7th October 7pm-one year Mind Mass at 7 pm at the Annunciation Church  Montacute 

Road Hectorville. If anyone from the club wishes to attend his one year mass they are more than 

welcome. It will only be half to three quarter of an hour service. 

Thank you & Regards  Angela Ruotolo  0478 168 030  

mailto:aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/5b6a768b-6dc2-4d8a-9895-031c7756f4a2/1/
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210906-2554-RI/peter@rumbelow.net
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• Sunday 10 Oct- Rotary -Walk for Mental Health- Beaumont Rd Adelaide , near cnr of East & 

South Tce – Various walks starting 8:30am,9am  & 9:30am – Try Booking > Book Here  $25 Adults, 

$10 Teens, Kids 12yo or younger  Free. See Flyer. 

 

• Monday 11th October – Wives/Ladies Club.   The Prince Room Chinese Restaurant, 509 Lower 

Northeast Road, Campbelltown.  Dinner 6.00pm for 6.30pm.  Please advise Renata on 0428 400 995. 

 

• Sat Nov 20- Porchetta- see Frank Augello for details  

 

• Friday April 1-Sunday 3 April 2022-Barossa Rotary District Conference at 

Tanunda- Margaret Beare for accom. inquiries 0418 830 343. Please secure your accom & book 

NOW.  

There is a fun Quiz night planned for the Friday night of the District Conference as entertainment and 

all the proceeds will go the DG Jeff’s wife Jenny’s chosen charity All Kids 

Conference Site is Here  

 
Meeting Stats              (Gold Pot –goes to Herd of Hope)   

Attendance:  

 74 %                   

Gold Pot:     

$26.15 

 

Sergeant: 

  $47.10 

 

Raffle:   

$80

 
    President’s Thought for the week       

Tell me and I will forget. 

Teach me and I will remember. 

Involve me and I will learn            Benjamin Franklin 

 

 Editor’s Corner Any errors, omissions, missing links, or if not receiving emailed newsletter please let me know. 

If anyone has any contributions to make to the newsletter, please catch up on meeting night or email me with your content. 

Electronic format is preferred whenever possible please, as it saves a lot of retyping.   Rotary E clubs Link  Here   

 

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=788648&
https://www.allkids.org.au/about-us/history/
https://rotary9510.org/sitepage/conference-2022
https://herdofhope.com.au/
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/
https://herdofhope.com.au/
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https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?embed&eid=788648
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